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Dear Parents/Carers, 

Reception Baseline 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

From this September, we are required to undertake  a Reception Baseline Assessment 
with all children of Reception age. 
                  
The Reception Baseline Assessment, or RBA for short, is an interactive and practical                
assessment of your child’s early literacy, communication, language and mathematics 
skills when they begin in school. I will be able to spend quality 1-1 time with your child, 
getting to know them and if they need any further support in certain areas. When your 
child reaches year 6, you will be able to see the progress your child has made throughout 
their school journey.  
 
The data from the assessment will only be used by the Department for Education when 
your child has reached the end of Year 6, to provide the baseline to measure the progress 
of your child’s year group from Reception to Year 6. The data from the assessment,              
including numerical scores, is not shared with you, pupils, teachers, or external bodies, 
including schools, and there will be no published scores at pupil, school or national level. 
Please find attached two documents that explain more about the RBA and also the use of 
data. 
 
If you have any questions then please feel free to speak to contact us 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 

Mrs Passey 
Head Teacher 
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